
January 29, 1996
,

.

Dr. Brian Dodd, Director.

Radiation Center
Oregon State University

'Radiation Center A100
Corvallis, Oregon 97331-5903

SUBJECT: OREGON STATE UNIVERSITY TR!GA REACTOR EMERGENCY RESPONSE PLAN
(TAC NO. M93828)

-Dear Dr. Dodd:

The staff of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has completed its
review and evaluation of changes to the Oregon. State University (OSU) TRIGA
Reactor Emergency Response Plan that you submitted on September 22, 1995, in
compliance with 10 CFR 50.54(q). The changes were reviewed against Appendix E
to 10 CFR Part 50, the guidance criteria set forth in Regulatory Guide 2.6
(Rev.1) and ANSI /ANS 15.16, " Emergency Planning for Research Reactors."

Based on its review,' the staff concludes that the changes to the OSU TRIGA
Reactor Emergency Response Plan maintains compliance with 10 CFR 50,
Appendix E. We have determined that +te changes do not declease the
effectiveness of your approved plan, and are, therefore, acceptable.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-1127.

ISincerely,

Original signed by:

Alexander Adams, Jr., Senior. Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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January 29, 1996

Dr. Brian Dodd, Director
Radiation Center
Oregon State University
Radiation Center A100
Corvallis, Oregon 97331-5903

SUBJECT: OREGON STATE UNIVERSITY TRIGA REACTOR EMERGENCY RESPONSE PLAN
(TAC NO. M93828) |

Dear Dr. Dodd:.

The staff of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has completed its
review and evaluation of changes to the Oregon State University (OSU) TRIGA
Reactor Emergency Response Plan that you submitted on September 22, 1995, in
compliance with 10 CFR 50.54(q). The changes were reviewed against Appendix E
to 10 CFR Part 50, the guidance criteria set forth in Regulatory Guide 2.6
(Rev.1) and ANSI /ANS 15.16, " Emergency Planning for Research Reactors."

Based on its review, the staff ccncludes that the changes to the OSU TRIGA
Reactor Emergency Response Plan maintains compliance with 10 CFR 50,
Appendix E. We have determined that the changes do not decrease the
effectiveness of your approved plan, and are, therefore, acceptable.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-1127.

Sincerely,

$#fh
Alexander Adams, Jr., Se or roject Manager
Non-Power Reactors and D nissioning

Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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- Oregon State University Docket No. 50-243
.

cc:

Mayor of the City of Corvallis
'Corvallis, Oregon 97331

M. W. Alsworth
Oregon Department of Energy
625 Marion Street, N.E.
Salem,. Oregon 97310
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